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October 31, 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of students at South Main St. Elementary School,  

 

Next week, on Tuesday, November 5, 2024, South Main St. Elementary School is a voting site for elections. The 

district’s goal is to ensure the safety and security of our school community while continuing to educate our students 

on this very important day of voting. On this day, there will be different procedures for the school day and there will 

be increased security in the school building throughout the day.  

 

Please carefully follow the instructions below on election day. 

● The school day begins at 8:50am and ends at 3:10pm as normal for students.  

● All morning and afterschool programs will be canceled. This includes Power hour and Atlantic Care for 

preschool, and the district’s Care program. 

● The parking area in the back of the school off Broad St. will not be accessible.  

● Student admission is as follows: 

○ Grades pre-k, kindergarten, first, and second enter through door #7 off Edgewater Ave.  

○ Grades third, fourth, and fifth enter through door #8 located off Edgewater Ave/ 

 Parents should follow the signs for drop off and pick up of students. 

● Voting will occur in the school gymnasium. Voters will enter a door located on the south side of the building 

to vote and exit the same door of entry. Voters will not have access to other areas inside the building. 

Signage will be directing voters to the door entry.  

● All students will eat in the cafeteria as normal. Students will remain in the cafeteria for lunch.  

● There will be additional security personnel in the school.  

 

 

I sincerely thank you for your support and cooperation as we continue to educate our students with the highest of 

expectations for student success.  

 

Educationally Yours, 

Dr. Marilyn Martínez 

Superintendent 

 

 

C: Ms. Davinna King-Ali, City of Pleasantville Municipal Clerk 

     Board Members 

     Principal 

     School Staff 


